

From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 9/9/2010 3:16:56 PM
To: Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Novations

Thanks, Tom. Frank Lindh and I are available if we can help with anything.

From: Bottorff, Thomas E [mailto:TEB3@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010 3:03 PM
To: Clanon,
Paul
Subject: RE: Novations

Yes; I spoke with Joe Ronan and Dan Richard today and told them that I would seek internal approval of the waivers tomorrow and try to get a decision by next week. They seemed fine with that timeline. I still need to talk with Peter and Chris about this, but I don't anticipate a problem.

Tom

From: Clanon, Paul
[mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, September 09, 2010
2:54 PM
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject:
Novations

Tom,
I'm attempting not to bother Brian while he's on vacation. Are you up on the discussions with Calpine and GWF on the waivers? I just wanted to check in with someone on current state of

play.